
S
L

E
E

P
S

T
R

E
S

S
 

M
A

N
A

G
E

M
E

N
T

THERE'S AN APP FOR THAT!

Military One Source App providing
mindfulness exercises for stress,
pain and sleep
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TACTICAL BREATHER

VA App providing breathing
techniques and exercises for high
stress situations

BREATHE 2 RELAX

VA App providing breathing
techniques and exercises for
relaxation 

MINDFULNESS COACH
VA App providing mindfulness
exercises for decreased stress
and relaxation

CBTI COACH

VA App providing a sleep log and
guidance for Cognitive Behavioral
Therapy for Insomnia 

VA App providing multiple tools
for stress management and crisis
intervention. Distraction tools,
relaxation tools, and positive
memory reminders 

A BETTER NIGHT'S
SLEEP PODCAST

24 episode series on improving
sleep designed for military
members

Learn about multiple topics of
Military life including deployment,
PCS, recreation, relationships,
finances, parenting, etc.
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VIRTUAL HOPE BOX MILITARY ONE
SOURCE
PODCAST

LIVING BEYOND PAIN
PODCAST

9 episode series on managing
chronic pain without medications

PAIN AND OPIOID
SAFETY

DHA App providing a pain tracker
and methods of managing opioid
use 


